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April 18, 1995

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
Artesia District Office

P.O. Box DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88211-0719

Re: Jackson B # 23 Unit J Sec.24-17S-30E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is the proper 3160-5 with some revisions for the
lease designation, location information and some changes in the
proposed plugback for this well. I have also included a copy of
the originally approved 3160-3 that had these errors on our part.
This revised form 3160-5 has been submitted to BLM for
re-approval.

We have received the State approval dated April 8, 1995 for
our C108 that was submitted for this project.

Please contact the undersigned if you should have any
questions or comments.

yours truly,
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,/ James H. Arline
Materials Coordinator
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801 CHERRY STREET C FORT WORTH, TX 76102-6869
SUITE 1500 BURN Oi. Co., INC. 817) 332-5108



